
 

Is your nonprofit organization in need of funding?  

  

Attend our Grant Workshop and learn about our grant process 
and how to apply.  Accepting applications thru May 31, 2023.        
Nonprofit must be located in Towns of Johnsburg, Chester,       

Minerva, Horicon, or Schroon.     RSVP Appreciated  
 

Wednesday, April 26, 2023 
6:30 - 7:30pm 

Chestertown Municipal Center 

In the Auditorium;  6307 US-9, Chestertown, NY 12817 
 

Join us for Refreshments 

Discover Available Grant Funds for your Nonprofit! 
 

CFGMR RSVP or Questions: 
 

Mindy Preuninger (518) 586-6557 cfgmradkf@gmail.com 

Or Heidi Kelly (518) 251-3343 kellyhny57@gmail.com 

 

The Community Fund for the Gore Mountain Region (CFGMR) is a component fund of Adirondack 
Foundation.  CFGMR is accepting Grant Applications through May 31, 2023.  This Grant workshop 

will provide information and instruction on completing and submitting a Grant Application. 
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